
 
 

 
Tickets for Mary Poppins Jr. are NOW on sale in the Morton Junior High School 
office!  Spread the news!  Feb 1 and 2 at 7:00 p.m. and Feb 3 at 2:00 p.m. 
 
Students and Seniors are $3.  All other tickets are $5. 
 
All tickets are General Admission tickets, so the purchase of a ticket simply guarantees 
that you will have a seat.   
 
If you are not sure and want to buy a ticket at the door, just know that once we have 
sold out, we will have to turn people away. 
 
 


